Minutes from the Regular Meeting

Prairie Skies Public Library District

 Location
January 10, 2023
The regular board meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Jan Davis. 
Attendance:

Trustees Present:  Jan Davis, Diane Hatcher, Jennifer Petefish, Robert Butcher, Jon Klepzig
Trustees Absent: Rachel Kocis, Kevin Kesselring
Staff Present: Cindy Boehlke, Director; Kelly Greene, Board Clerk; Jennifer Nass, Librarian
Visitors:     None
Regular Agenda Items:  The agenda was approved as amended on a motion by Butcher, seconded by Hatcher.
Approve Previous Minutes:  Minutes from the regular meeting held December 13, 2022 were presented and approved as presented by Butcher and seconded by Petefish.  
Financial Report:

Prepared and presented by Kelly Greene for December 2022.  
Submit Bills:

Bills submitted for tonight were submitted totaling $7,113.22.  Motion to pay bills by Klepzig with a second by Butcher.   It was discussed and decided to cancel garbage services in Pleasant Plains on a motion by Hatcher, seconded by Klepzig.
Ayes:  Davis, Hatcher, Petefish, Butcher, Klepzig Nay: 0  Absent:  Kocis, Kesselring
Administrators Report:  Boehlke presented the report of Library Statistics for the prior month. Boehlke provided her report of activities at the branches, upcoming events, and staff attendance at workshops in her absence.  
· Candidate filings for the April 2023 election have been delivered to each county. 
· The ILLNET and yearly certification have been submitted.

· Accessibility on the website has been updated. 

· Recent programming included a STEM project, Solar Panel Communities by the Tech Club, a Noon Year’s Eve Party with Mike Anderson performing, and Senior Time Out.
· The staff continues to work on labeling of series in the various book genres. 

Committee Reports:
The following committees will meet to discuss any upcoming projects for consideration in the upcoming budget process:
· Building/Maintenance – Ashland, February 14 at 5:00pm

· Bylaws/Policies – will be held around the March meeting

· Technology – Ashland, February 14 at 5:30pm

Friends of the Library
· Recent book sale generated $75, will be donated to Summer Reading Program
· The Friends had a tree in the Festival of Trees display and a Giving Tree for collection of winter hats/gloves. 
Old Business
· Minutes from the closed sessions were reviewed and it was decided to keep them closed.
New Business
None
Executive Session

None
On a motion, the meeting was adjourned at 6:34pm.
The next meeting will be held February 14 at 6:00pm, in Ashland.   

Respectfully submitted,
Kelly S. Greene
Board Clerk

